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2 2i MAR 2013 
Finance and 

Administration Committee 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 27 February 2013 enclosing a copy of Workers' 
Compensation Regulation Authority's (Q-Comp) submission. 

The submission by Q-Comp aims to reduce red tape in relation to the proposed amendment to 
the Legislation with respect to employer excess payments. As a self-insurer, this proposal would 
have no impact on Queensland Rail. 

Queensland Rail does not have any new or additional information to provide, however, I thank 
you for the opportunity. 

Jim Benstead 
\Ajting Chief Executive Officer 

March 2013 
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